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Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

JUL 1 1995

Ronald A. Milner, Director, Program Management and Integration,
HQ (RW-30) FORS

TRANSMITTAL TO THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC)
(SCPB: N/A)

Please transmit the following information to the NRC. It
provides details on the transition of verification activities
from the Affected Organizations to the Office Of Quality
Assurance. This correspondence was prepared in response to an
action item from a U.S. Department of Energy/NRC management
meeting.

'Donald G. Hrtbn, Director
Office of Quality AssuranceOQA:CEH-3878

Enclosure:
Draft Ltr, Milner to Holonich

cc w/o encl:
R. W. Clark, HQ (RW-3.1)
R. E. Spence, YMQAD, NV
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